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Testimony: 
Please vote no on the maps for Ohio House and for Ohio Senate submitted 
by Huffman on September 9, 2021, also known as Ohio Redistricting 
Commission officially proposed House map and Ohio Redistricting 
Commission officially proposed Senate map.  These maps do not meet 
requirements of the Ohio Constitution. 
 
Please vote to accept the Ohio Citizens Redistricting Commission Ohio 
House map and the Ohio Citizens Redistricting Commission Ohio Senate map.  
I see these maps are available for download on the Ohio Redistricting 
Commission's web site redistricting.ohio.gov.  These maps fully comply 
with the Ohio Constitution and with the expectations of Ohio voters who 
overwhelmingly voted for the redistricting amendments to the Ohio 
Constitution in 2015. 
 
Super-majority legislative bodies in US states have a sad history of 
destroying their state governments.  For example, during the last decade, 
the Ohio legislature has ignored the best interests of Ohio residents and 
rulings of the Ohio Supreme Court.  Also for example, the super-majority 
of the Illinois state legislature has basically bankrupt the state 
government of Illinois. 
 
 
 
 


